
TOWN OF EDWARDS 
NOTICE OF 2025 BUDGET 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the preliminary budget for the Town of Edwards for the fiscal year 
2025 has been completed and filed in the Office of the Town Clerk where it is available for  
Inspection by any interested persons. 
 
The proposed budget shows details of appropriations summarized below: 
General Account                       $450,737.00 
Highway Account                   $1,142,118.00 
Library Account                          $ 44,170.00 
 
Pursuant to Sec. 115 of Town Law, the proposed salaries of town Officers are specified below: 
Supervisor                                 $12,000.00 
Town Clerk                               $16,875.00 
Town Council (4)                     $10,000.00 
Town Justice                            $11,510.00 
Highway Superintendent       $62,220.00 
Assessor                                    $14,875.00 
 
Further notice is given that a Public Hearing on the proposed budget will be held at 7:00PM, 
November 13, 2024 at the Edwards Town Hall,  Main Street at which time any person may 
present oral or written comments on such budget.  The regular monthly Edwards Town Board 
meeting will follow the public hearing with possible acceptance of the 2025 Budget.   
   
Deborah Bullock 
Edwards Town Clerk 
October 01, 2024  


